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The Chamber of Deputies supports the conclusion of the Agreement, as well as the gradual 
opening of the market with regard to access  to routes and to ensuring reciprocity and fair and 
non-discriminatory conditions of competition, on the basis of the principles of the European 
Union treaties, for economic operators. It also supports the alignment of Moldova’s aviation 
legislation with EU legislation in the areas of air traffic safety and management. Last but not 
least, the Chamber of Deputies supports Romania’s further involvement in the efforts of the 
European Union’s neighbourhood policy, so as to ensure a stable framework for cooperation and 
harmonisation.  

 


